
 

June 17, 2021 

Dear Families: 

As you may already be aware, the Minister of Education and Provincial Health Officer made a joint 
announcement today about what school will look like in September across BC. You can learn more and 
see their press release here. 

The announcement today shared that the 2021-22 school year will be much closer to normal, with 
students attending in-person at school full time. Based on guidance from the Provincial Health Officer, 
students will not be organized into learning groups or cohorts in September. They will continue to be 
asked to do the daily health check, clean their hands frequently, and stay home when sick. 

Minister Jennifer Whiteside also said Boards of Education have not been asked to continue with 
transition programs. While it is anticipated that when the new school year begins, there will not be 
restrictions on gatherings, extracurricular activities, and sports, provincial planning will continue over 
the summer regarding what health and safety measures will be necessary in September. With the 
information shared today, we continue to plan for the next school year and will do so through the 
summer to be ready for students in the fall.  

For those families whose children are attending summer session, please note that protocols will remain 
the same as the current health and safety guidelines, following the direction from the Province.  

As we approach the end of the school year, I want to take a moment to thank parents, students, all our 
staff, and our community partners for the countless contributions and efforts that have supported us all 
through this difficult school year. Despite the challenges, we have been privileged to celebrate the many 
incredible accomplishments of students, including those of the Class of 2021. While we recognize our 
collective journey remains a long one, the hope and optimism displayed by them has taught us all and 
provided comfort that our future is in good hands. 

As we receive further information, we will continue to be in touch and post updates on our website: 
www.burnabyschools.ca. In the meantime, let’s hope the summer months bring good health and warm 
sunshine. 

With deepest thanks and appreciation,  

 

 

 
Gina Niccoli-Moen, Superintendent  

https://news.gov.bc.ca/releases/2021EDUC0044-001180
https://burnabyschools.ca/daily-health-check-for-students/
http://www.burnabyschools.ca/

